The Board of Education Town of Vernon

30 Park Street - PO Box 600 Vernon, Connecticut 06066

Anne Fischer, Chairperson
Mason Thrall, Vice Chairperson
Patricia Buxton, Secretary
Karen Colt
Paul Grabowski
Mark Kalina
Stephen Linton
Deborah Rodriguez
Kristiana Wintress

October 16, 2023

APPROVED MINUTES BOARD OF EDUCATION FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING

A Facilities Committee meeting of the Vernon Board of Education was held at Rockville High School on Monday, October 16, 2023.

The meeting began at 6:04 p.m.

Attendees:

Mrs. Anne Fischer, Mr. Mark Kalina, Mr. Stephen Linton, Ms. Kristian Wintress, Superintendent Dr. Joseph Macary, Director of Business and Finance William Meier, Director of Public Works Dwight Ryniewicz, Supervisor of School Facilities Mark Rizzo and Robert Roach from Friar Architecture.

- 1. Call to Order Meeting was called to order at 6:04pm
- 2. Public Comment None.
- 3. Facility Project Updates Mark Rizzo gave an update on the Center Road School roof, Miracle Field and the Sykes projects at Vernon Center Middle School.
- 4. 10-Year Facilities Study Update Robert Roach presented an initial working draft of the 10-Year Facilities Study; a discussion ensued.
- 5. Planning for Summer 2024 Projects Dr. Macary discussed possible 2024 summer projects.
- 6. Tour of RHS Science Labs Mark Rizzo conducted a tour of the newly renovated Science labs, lavatories and green house.
- 7. Adjournment 7:06PM

The Board of Education Town of Vernon

30 Park Street - PO Box 600 Vernon, Connecticut 06066

Anne Fischer, Chairperson
Mason Thrall, Vice Chairperson
Patricia Buxton, Secretary
Karen Colt
Paul Grabowski
Mark Kalina
Stephen Linton
Deborah Rodriguez
Kristiana Wintress

October 16, 2023

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Buxton, Ed.D., Board Secretary